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Blue class 

Blue class were very excited to be asked to attend the launch of a new 

accessibility area for Bird world.  We were greeted with drinks and pastries by 

staff at Bird world.  There were lots of people from the press there who were 

told about the new areas for Bird world. We were able to have a good walk 

around and see lots of the amazing birds.  We were able to watch the feeding 

time for the Penguins, a real favourite for many of Blue class pupils!  We felt 

very lucky to have been asked and have written to Bird world to thank them 

for inviting us.  We hope we will be able to go back soon! 


